[bookmark: _GoBack]Online classes have been held regularly by the faculty of Commerce Department since the pandemic started in 2020. Zoom, Google meet platforms are used. Notes are also given Google classrooms and uploaded in the Department blog as well. The interactive online classes have proved very beneficial to the students during the pandemic times.
